
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 8:28 AM 
Subject: Fine Arts Boosters fundRISER Campaign 
 

 

 

Dear Gilbert Families, 

Thank you for your support of the Gilbert Fine Arts Boosters' K-12 Music Program 
fundRISER campaign! 

The Fine Arts Boosters are proud to announce that thanks to support from the district, 
the PTO, The Gilbert Education Foundation, and many generous donors like you, we 
have officially met our goal of raising $60,000 for new acoustic shells and risers!   

Mr. Stutzman has placed the order and the risers and shells should be here for our first 
fall concert. It is truly amazing how this community shows up to support our students 
and the fine arts programs.  

A special thank you to the Weyderts and McKilligans for their generous contributions. 
THANK YOU! 

Sincerely, 

Gilbert Fine Arts Boosters 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


